

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Vest Kirby Wirral

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

17<sup>th</sup> October 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

## Book and film comparison

Pupils in Year 4 have thoroughly enjoyed their How to Train Your Dragon topic so far this term! We would like to enhance the curriculum further by watching the film as part of a comparison of the book and film, particularly as we are coming to the end of our topic! We would like to ask permission to allow your child to participate in watching 'How to Train Your Dragon' which is classified as a PG film. Could you please complete the slip below indicating whether you are happy to allow your child to participate by **Thursday 19**<sup>th</sup> **October**.

Miss Fletcher
Teacher

C. fletcher

Year 4

Book and film comparison reply slip

Name of child: \_\_\_\_\_\_\_ Year: \_\_\_\_\_\_

I DO / DO NOT (please delete)

give permission for my child to watch a PG rated film in school.

Signature of parent: \_\_\_\_\_\_\_





